
Fargo South Student Announcements 
Thursday, January 30th, 2025 

  
 
 
Announcements:  

• Are you interested in taking some Hands-On classes next year? If so, this week Friday during one of your open 

periods you are welcome to stop down to the Vocational Wing located in the Southeast corner of the school. 

You will have a chance to walk through each of the Voc. Ed. Classes and see what they have to offer. The classes 

include Engineering, Photo/Video, Woods, Construction, Computer Programming, Manufacturing, and 

Automotive. Some of the classes will have hands-on activities for you to participate in. If you visit 4 of the areas 

you can earn yourself a Hot Dog, Chips, and a POP over the lunch run on Friday. We hope to see you there! 

• Seniors, your photo for the yearbook is due THIS FRIDAY and we are missing a lot of pictures. Please 
get them turned in ASAP or see Mr. Monsen in room C39 with any questions!” 

 
• Math Club will meet today at 3:40 in room E16. All are welcome!" 

 

• "Any students interested in competing in the Tri-College Math competition on March 11th , stop by room E16 

for information" 

 

• There is Saturday detention this week for those students who have detention hours to serve.  Saturday 

detention is from 9am to Noon in room E10. Please enter the school from the South doors and be sure to have 

homework or a book to read. Remember, Saturday detentions are 2 for 1!  

 
Today’s Activities: 
4:30pm Basketball: Boys 9A Game vs. Shanley  
7:00pm Wrestling: Boys JV Dual -- Red River  
7:00pm Wrestling: Boys Varsity Dual -- Red River  
 


